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 Members of Clay Electric Co-operative re-elected three 
area men to the co-op’s board of directors during the organi-
zation’s 66th Annual Meeting held Th ursday, September 2 at 
Charley Brown Park. Shown with Executive Vice President/
General Manager John Meng, left, the re-elected directors are 
(left to right): Kevin Logan of Edgewood, Frank Herman of 
Xenia and Neil Gould of Bible Grove.
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